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T.C.A.
Nov. 22, 1995
Picadilly Cafeteria

Members : 21 Cars : 8 Vistors : 3

The monthly meeting of the Tucson Corvair Assoc. was called to
order at 7:30 P.M by our President Ron Bloom.

The minutes of the October meeting were approved A& printed in
the Corvairsaticn.

Vistors this month were Bob Schadln, Josh Schadle and Rosie
Burton. Both Schadle's rejoined the club after a couple years
absence.

After paying off the balance on the copier our Treasure Allen
Elvick reported that our balance is now § 312.17.

Don Robinson reported that we have new stock of caps, T -

shirt and sweatshirt. In January we will be taking orders for
jackets.

Our Librarian, Beverly Baker was absent again this month.

Qur Editor Lynn Bloom, stated that if~"anyone wishes to send
articles or ads for the Corvairsation her fax # 1is 745-5454. She
also reminded the members that-the copier ig available for their
use at a cost of .03 to .05 a copy.
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The Christmas Party has been changed from the location to the
Blue Sahuaro Restaurantiat Ft: Lowell and'Dodge. We will also be
celebrating our twentieth yearrof T.C.A. Party starts at 7:00 P.M
on the 16 th of December. B Wi s '

The license plate raffle was won by: Barry Cunningham. The
regular raffle winners were: Betty Chastain, Bob Eggers, Larry
Dandridge and Rossie Burton.

Prizes for the Jan. meeting will be furnished by: John Bates,

Don Henn, Cecil Alex, Bob Schadler, Lynn Bloom, Larry Dandridge
and Josh Schadler.

Gorden Cauble reported there was a 65 Corsa,110, Convertible

for sale at a price of $§ 4000.00 and he seemed to feel it was
worth it.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20 P.M




Well, here it is time to start a new year and get ready for
all our fun and exciting activities and to meet our new officers,
(Who ever they might be) and we will know soon.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our President
and friends for an out standing job they have done this year.

Also for all the help from everyone who chipped in to help in all
of the activities etc.

Congratulation, to Mr. Vern Griffith for receiving the Byron
Lynch award. Vern was the our President last year and he did a
out standing job thanks Vern and again Congratulations.

Well, I was very surprised when also I received an award for
doing many jobs through out the past years for a job well done,
and for just being myself. 8o now I would like to say thanks- to
you all for helping me in my times of need and also for just
being my friend that means so much to me., Often we don't take
time to say thanks, we get caught up in hustle and bustle of many
things and also we have our own family and friends to think of so
we sometimes forget to just say thank for just being there. Also
we get ourselves involved in so many things that we take things
for granted. So again Thanks To You All.

Our Christmas Party was .a big success ! We also was
celebrating our twentieth Anniversary of T.C.A. We gave out cups
with the Tucson Logo:'on;ittfor our Anniversary present and Lynn
Bloom made a big carrotecake also.we gave out a couple of door
prizes. Overall we all-had.a greatcand fun time.
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Now as the new officers come in and take charge of their
duties lets help.inuevery:way. 'wescan, .be friendly and be
supportive. You are.thesclub and yow will only get out of it what
you put into it. &nd: I know you-all--wikledo your very best. I for
one will do my very best to support ourinmew officers and our
club. Thanks

Lynn Bloom

























